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SUBJECT: SCHOOL FINANCIAL REPORTS 2021-2022  
 
Section 1010.215 of the Florida Statutes requires school districts to inform parents and the public certain 
financial information in the form of a yearly school financial report. As part of the automation process, the 2021-
2022 School Financial Report has now been added to your school’s Optispool account and can be accessed and 
retrieved by your staff. 
  
In order to comply with the statute requiring us to properly notify parents of the availability of this report we are 
requesting that you either distribute a hard copy to each student, make it available on your school’s web site, 
send it via email, or include it in your school’s newsletter.   
 
The additional supplemental documents being made available along with this memo are: 
  

1. The School Financial Report Parent Letter template in English, Spanish and Creole. 
2. Explanation of the financial data contained in the report. 

 
If you have any questions or require additional information, please contact Massiel Coo in the Accounting and 
Financial Reporting Department at 754-321-2295. 
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